 
D/Parents,
The academic session 2018-19 has begun in full swing and students have well settled in their classes. Now with the summer temperature soaring high, children look forward to vacation time when they can relax, visit friends and family, travel to see places and basically chill out enjoying those little pleasures of life which get left behind during the busy school routine. The summer vacation begins from 23rd  of May and school will re-open on 2nd July 2018. (Monday)  
Wish you and your family a happy time together during the vacation. Happy summer day !!!!
Ascento School, Dwarka-110078  		 www.ascentoabacus.com	

With Regards,                   
Bala Tomar    (Principal)               Date:  22 May 2018



 


